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Global Procurement and Supply Unit 
Manila Administrative Center (MAC) 

 
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
PROC# 2022-0389 (04-Oct-22): Market information on Mobile clinic with Driver and Nurse  
  
  
06 October 2022 
 
The International Organization for Migration (IOM) is an intergovernmental humanitarian organization 
established in 1951 and is committed to the principle that humane and orderly migration benefits both 
migrants and society. 
 
The International Organization for Migration (IOM) provides medical support to beneficiaries by 
distributing vaccines, medicines and other lifesaving commodities. 
 
In view of the above, IOM now requests Information from Service Providers for the provision of mobile 
clinics with driver and nurses under rental to provide COVID-19 vaccines in Beirut and in North areas. 
At the moment we are still working on the fixed schedule of distribution. 
 
The Information shall contain the following a.) Company profile including the previous experience in 
provision of mobile clinics with driver and nurse rental services b.) scope of services offered including 
standard rates per day, per week or per month in USD for different types of mobile clinics with driver 
and nurse c.) List of locations covered in Lebanon d.) Standard payment terms   
 
On the basis of this RFI, IOM shall draw up Scope of Services from the gathered information which 
may be issued later as a Request for Quotation (RFQ).  
 
Please also note that IOM does not intend to pay for any information furnished in response to this 
RFI or will not be responsible for any costs incurred by the vendors related to the response to this 
RFI or any other activities related to the preparation of information. This call for RFI does not 
constitute a solicitation.  
 
Please note that this is not an Expression of Interest (EoI), and therefore the outcome of this survey 
may not necessarily result in an Invitation to Bid or a Request for Proposal.  
 
The Responses shall be submitted through electronic mail at email address beyproc@iom.int not later 
than 14 October 2022, 3:00 PM Beirut time. Receipt confirmations, status updates or clarifications in 
response to this RFI or planned solicitation, will not be provided.  
 
IOM also reserves the right to require compliance with additional conditions as and when issuing the 
solicitation documents. Submitting a reply to a call for RFI does not automatically guarantee that a 
supplier will be invited to tender. 
 
All information which comes into IOM's possession or knowledge in connection with the RFI is to be 
treated as strictly confidential and will not be communicated to any third party.  
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Nothing in this RFI affects the privileges and immunities enjoyed by IOM as an intergovernmental 
organization. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
_____________________ 
Mrs. Joan Madarang 
Supply Chain Officer 
IOM Lebanon 
 
IOM is encouraging companies to use recycled materials or materials coming from sustainable 
resources or produced using a technology that has lower ecological footprints. 
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